
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A little bird tells us that TRIANGLE GARDEN 
CHILDREN’S PARTY will soon be here! 

 
Sunday 25 June 2017 from 2 – 4.30pm. 

 
Please bring a picnic and your favourite garden 
toys (no bikes or leather footballs please).  The 
party will feature soft play, garden games, face 
painting and a BBQ. Please check our website 

nearer the time for any further additions: 
www.triangleamenity.com 

 
 
This party is for children of all ages who live on 
Triangle Garden but adult residents are of course 

invited and welcome. If your children wish to 
bring a few friends along that should be fine, but 
so that we have an idea of the number of people 

attending, please email 
committee@triangleamenity.com if you would like 
to bring a party of 8 or more.  We will do our 
best to accommodate you but this will depend 
upon the number of requests and the volumes 

involved. 


